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Allen, Amber

From: Bobby 
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2021 3:13 PM
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: Historic Case Number:  C14H-2000-0005; Review Case Number:  HR 21-103182- 13300 DESSAU RD 

Bldg A

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As a member of the Dessau Lutheran Cemetery Association, I would like to express my support for 
relocating the historical Dessau Lutheran Church to Pioneer Farms.  The group associated with 
Pioneer Farms has the resources and ability to move and restore the church to its original 
state.  Sadly, the membership of the Dessau Lutheran Cemetery Association is dwindling and 
eventually there will not be anyone left to care for the church and its upkeep. 
 
My understanding is that Pioneer Farms has 50,000 to 60,000 visitors per year, so folks now, as well 
as many generations to come, could utilize and learn about its historical past. 
 
Thank you for doing what is right and granting the Certificate of Appropriateness so that the Dessau 
Lutheran Church can be relocated to the Pioneer Farms. 
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Naivar 
Director, 
Dessau Ltue 
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